

MATTHEW & SAVANNAH GARDNER

Ambassadors of Christ to the Ugandan People

Prayer Requests At A Glance

- 1 For Covid-19 victims as well as the safety of missionaries currently on the field.
- 2 For meetings to continue to get booked.
- 3 For the locust problem in Uganda.
- 4 For Amos to accept Christ as his Savior.

Dear Pastors and Friends,

Deputation:

The Lord has been so faithful to us during our first two months of deputation! We have had the opportunity to be in multiple churches in Virginia and Georgia as well as one church in Tennessee. Our schedule was cut short at the end of March due to the Covid-19 quarantine, but we praise the Lord for the churches that did get to see Uganda before the quarantine started. During the quarantine, we have been praying for opportunities to still share the gospel. We praise the Lord that He gave us the opportunity to sit down with an individual for over two hours and explain the gospel. Please pray that she will get saved.

Uganda:

Please be in prayer for Uganda. Currently, five countries in East Africa are getting hit with hordes of locusts. Approximately 71% of Ugandans grow their own food to eat, so when a swarm of locusts come into the fields and eat the crops, that has serious repercussions. Thankfully, the Corona cases in Uganda are extremely scarce, but please pray for the safety of the missionaries that are now quarantined in their homes.

Please continue to be in prayer for the Catholic chef in Soroti named Amos. He has yet to receive Christ as his Savior.

Thank you for your continued prayer and support. We couldn't do what God has called us to do without you.

For the furtherance of the Gospel, Matthew and Savannah Gardner



Sent out by Temple Baptist Church of Herndon, VA
With the aid of BIMI



PHOTO
OF THE
MONTH



THIS IS A SHOP KEEPER BUILDING A BED FRAME. MANY SHOPS PUT THEIR PRODUCT BY THE ROAD TO ATTRACT CUSTOMERS.